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To: IFD Public Consultations

Subject: IFD Public Consultation Designated Salmonoid Waters proposed Bye Las

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the arganisation. Do not click links or open attachments uniess you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Re the above public submission | would like recommend the following inclusions to the proposed bylaws as follows:

Re Point number 4: The word "primarily” should be removed as it's inclusion is confusing and open to broad
interpretation. "Primarily" should also be excluded from the Explanatory notes section of the bye-law.

Re Point number 7: This should be omitted entirely and stock management control left to IFl who have the science

and expertise at their disposal and ultimate control of stock management plans should not be left to the Minister to
amend "as he sees fit",

Schedule 1: The list of designated waters should be extended not just to cover the lakes specified but also their

tributaries and catchment areas as a lough cannot be properly managed without also managing its tributaries and
catchment areas.

Many thanks



